
 

 

GOOD MEDICINE PROGRAM - August 2016 

 

 

The Good Medicine Program has a Youth Mental Health Specialist position open and will close 

August 10, 2016. This position will be at the Browning Middle School.  

 

The Good Medicine program staff and a few others will be attending aTrauma Informed Care 

training in Helena, Montana on August 2, 2016 and August 3, 2016.  

 

The GMP has just returned from a month of vacation and are ready to continue creating and 

forming groups, individual work, and working with families, with the help of four practicum 

students from the University of Montana in the School of Social Workers.   

 

The next available Youth Mental Health First Aid Training is scheduled for August 9, 2016 and 

August 10, 2016 located at Blackfeet Community College. The participants are being recruited 

from the community.  

  

 


